
 

Those who cannot make it to the Christmas invi-

tation or are prevented from attending, can make 

use of the Christmas invitation during week 49, 

from Monday Dec 5th until  Friday Dec 9th , 

in each case in the time of 10-20 o'clock with me 

at the Apfelbaumstrasse 28 come by.  

On this occasion you can look around to see if 

there is anything left that you could use: I will 

have office supplies like copy paper, but also used 

Töff clothes, gloves, etc. ready to be taken instead 

of being thrown away or destroyed. Anyone who 

still has clothes, shoes, etc. deponed here would 

have to pick it up before December 5th. 

Those who still have debts, e.g. have not yet paid 

for practice hours with the driving school machi-

nes, can make up for this on this occasion. 

I will - as usual with the invitation - set up the BuKi 

donation box and give the amount that comes  in  

to Heidi & Stefan from www.buki-hilfe.de ! 

I look forward to many guests, greetings     Urs 

 


